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To: VLLWTransferComments Resource
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From: DanielHirsch <cbghirsch@aol.com> 
Sent: Sunday, March 29, 2020 6:12 PM
To: Doell, Marlayna <marlayna.doell@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] question about radioactive waste deregulation proposal
 
Ms. Doell,
 
The Federal Register notice states, 
"Consistent with
longstanding NRC guidance on disposal
by land burial outside of facilities
licensed under Part 61, such disposal
would also apply only to exemptions for
the disposal of very low-level waste
(VLLW) by land burial.”
 
The notice does not identify the “longstanding NRC guidance” document or documents referred to.
 Could you please provide me with the citation to the specific guidance referenced and links to
them?
 
Thank you.
 
Daniel Hirsch
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